

**QP Code: PBN110** 

## B.Sc.(N) [Post Basic (1st Year)]

BF/2017/02

**English** 

Time	: 3 Ho	urs [New Scheme-w.e.f. 2007 admission] Max	Marks: 75
Note:	1.)	Attempt all questions.	
	2.)	NO SUPPLEMENTARY SHEET SHALL BE ALLOWED /PROV	IDED.
	3.)	The Student must write Q.P. Code in the space provided on the	e Title Page
	0.,	of the Answer Book.	21110 2 1120
•	**7	,	[1.5]
1.		an Essay on any (ONE) of the following in about (450) words:  Science in the service of Humanity (ii) The Television	[15]
	(i) (iii)	The Value of Books (iv) My Favorite Subject	
2.		a letter to your elder sister thanking her for the birthday present she send to	you on your
	Birthday.		[10]
		<u>OR</u>	
	Write a	letter to your friend inviting her to to join on your Brother's Marriage.	
3.	Write	a paragraph in about (100) words on any (ONE) of the following topics:	[10]
	(a)	My Best Sport (b) As you sow so shall you reap	
	(c)	The happiest day of my Life (d) My Hobbies	
4.	Do as o	lirected:	
	A.	Change the voice :	[5]
		(i) He had recommended my Case. (ii) She wrote me a Letter.	
		(iii) The teacher granted my Request. (iv) They elected him Leader.	
		(v) Have you taken the Test.	
	$B_{\bullet}$	Fill in the blanks with correct Prepositions:	[5]
		(i) Let us go a walk. (ii) May I come (iii) Will he ever do again. (iv) He deals sugar busin	*****
		(iii) Will he ever doagain. (iv) He deals sugar busin (v) I am looking my lost pen.	1688.
	C. Change the Narration:		[5]
	0.	(i) He said, "Asha, where are you going".	[0]
		(ii) She said, "Why are you late".	
		(iii) The teacher said, "Open your book at Page 12".	
		(iv) She said to me, "Why did you not reply to my letter".	
	10.000	(v) The doctor said to the patient, "Ho do you feel today?"	
	D.	Correct the following sentences:	[5]
		(i) I apologise you.	
		<ul><li>(ii) I regret for my absence.</li><li>(iii) She resembles to her mother.</li></ul>	
		(iv) He is deprived from his rights.	
		(v) We congratulate you for your success.	
5.	Express your views on : "Role of State Nursing Council".		
	OR		[10]
		Role of Asha in Community.	[]
6.	Read t	he following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:	[10]
	The great advantage of early rising is the good start, it gives us in our day's work. The earl		
	riser has done a large amount of hard work before other men have got out of bed. In the early morning th		
	mind is fresh, and there are few sounds or other distractions, so that work done at that time is generally we		

The great advantage of early rising is the good start, it gives us in our day's work. The early riser has done a large amount of hard work before other men have got out of bed. In the early morning the mind is fresh, and there are few sounds or other distractions, so that work done at that time is generally well done. In many cases the early riser finds time to take some exercise in the fresh morning air, and this exercise supplies him with a fund of energy that will last until the evening. By beginning so early, he knows that he has plenty of time to do thoroughly all the work he is expected to do, and is not tempted to hurry over any part of it. All his work being finished in good time, he has a long interval of rest in the evening before the timely hour when he goes to bed. He gets to sleep several hours before midnight, at the time when sleep is most refreshing, and after a sound night's rest rises early next morning in good health and spirits for the labours of a new day.

- (i) What effect does early rising have on man's output of work and energy?
- (ii) How is an early riser not tempted to hurry over his work?
- (iii) Does the early riser sleep better? How?
- (iv) What is the topic sentence of the passage.
- (v) Give the meaning of the words from the passage-(i)refreshing, (ii) distraction, (iii) plenty (iv) energy